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Reptile keeping and the ability to share this enriching and educationally valuable 

hobby with the enhancement of interstate shipping via safe, humane means is a 

constitutional right for all citizens of a free country. 

There are small scale keepers as well as large, income sustaining businesses that 

completely depend on the ability to share, buy, and sell using the very dependable 

and safe FEDEX overnight services for transporting these animals.   

Revoking this right to transport our animals would ruin many lives, and cannot be 

allowed. 

Thank you, 

Kim Koopman  


